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FAX COVER SHEET

DATE: August 20, 2002 CLIENT#: 216-004

To: Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board _ FAX: 1-867-873-6610
Atteption: Elaine DeBastien

Cc: Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation Fax: 1-867-825-2002
Attention: Allan Landry

FrRoM: Lynne Urquhart, Assistant to Louise Mandell, Q.C.

RE: Paramount Resources Limited
Pipeline Gathering System, Cameron Hills Area

ORIGINAL BEING SENT BY MAIL: YES! No: X

NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING COVER SHEET: 2

MESSAGE

Please see attached.

CONFIDENTIALITY CAUTION

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain Infonnation thatis
privileged and confidendal. If the reader of this message is not the intended reciplent, or the employee or agent responsible for
dellvering the massage to the intended recipient, you are hereby nofified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication Is strictly prohiblted. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us Immediately by telephone
and return the original message 1o us at the above address at our cast.

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE ALL THE PAGES PLEASE CALL Lynne AT (604)681-4146
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

216-00.4\00258



— 1080 Mainland Swrect, Vancouver BC V6B 2T4

¢ Mandell P inder . ’ Tel: (604) 6814146 Fax: (604) 6810939

Barristers & SoliCitors

August 20, 2002
Via Fax (867) 873-6610 Mackenzie Vaey Land
& Water Board
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board : File |
7th Floor - 4910 50th Avenue T
P.0O.Box 2130 AUG 20 2002
Yellowknife NT X1A 2P§ M0 2000L /-0 1¥
: Appiication # /Mo v P
Attention: Elaine DeBastien Copled To KX({p m Jen »
Dear Allan:

Re: Paramount Resources Ltd.
Land Use Permit Application MV2000P0055
Water Licence Application MV2000L1-0014
Pipeline Gathering System, Cameron Hills Area

Further to your letter of Augnst 16, 2002, which was received in our office yesterday,
Please be advised that Louise Mandell, Q.C., counsel for the Ka’a’ Gee Tu First Nation, is on
vacation, and will ot return to the office until September 3, 2002,

Therefore, your deadline of August 23, 2002, as ser out in your letter, is simply not
feasible, and we ask for additional time in order to submit comments on behalf of the Ka’a’ Gee

Tu First Nation.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. T await acknowledgement of this request.

Yours very truly,
MANDELL PINDER

Lynne Urquhart

Assistant to Louise Mandell, Q.C.

LU/

.cc:  Allan Landry
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